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Date of Item Type of Item Summary of Content Region or County Mill Name People Notes/references
May-92 Offprint Visit Report by Gareth Hughes on the watermill Cheshire Swettenham Watermill
25/10/1994 Offprint Gareth Hughes' thoughts on proposed development as "Daffodil 

Dell" heritage centre etc.
Cheshire Swettenham Watermill

10/03/1995 Letter Gareth Hughes' letter to Kate Bonson re selling off of mill Cheshire Swettenham Watermill
28/10/1995 Letter From Tony Bonson to Gareth Hughes re new development 

proposals
Cheshire Swettenham Watermill

31/10/1995 Letter Gareth Hughes to SPAB-WWS re development proposal Cheshire Swettenham Watermill
31/10/1995 Letter Gareth Hughes to Congleton Borough Council re development 

proposal
Cheshire Swettenham Watermill

16/01/1996 Letter Pozzoni Design Group's invitation to local mills groups to advise of 
development ideas with their Ian Banks

Cheshire Swettenham Watermill

01/02/1996 Letter Gareth Hughes' reply to Ian Banks Cheshire Swettenham Watermill
08/02/1996 Letter Ian Banks' reply to Gareth Hughes Cheshire Swettenham Watermill
15/02/1996 Agenda Meeting to agree Listed Internal Equipment to be retained under 

present Planning Application
Cheshire Swettenham Watermill

29/02/1996 Letter Tony Bonson to Gareth Hughes re the meeting of 15/2/96 Cheshire Swettenham Watermill
11/11/1997 Photocopy Notice of Approval by Congleton B.C. of development plans Cheshire Swettenham Watermill
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